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Jeffery E. Heffelfinger
Southwest Architects, Inc.
2921 Lackland Road, Suite 101A
Fort Worth, Texas 76116

RE: Shackelford County Law Enforcement Center and Jail

This letter of recommendation is for Jeffrey Heffelfinger and Southwest Architects who was the
Architects for the Shackelford County LEC and Jail.

Jeff and | worked on the Shackelford County LEC project for four Years, from idea through design and
development and construction completion. Jeff and every one at Southwest Architects are dedicated
professionals who worked very hard to complete the design and construction of our facility meeting the
current and future needs of our community.

As the first small new jail construction project (24 beds) in the state we had many hurdles to clear which
happened flawlessly with the hard work of Jeff and Southwest Architects, giving our county the ability to
be self-sustaining when it comes to local jail operations, this also opened the door for other rural
counties to have the same ability. We now operate a state of the arte safe, secure and functional jail
facility.

I highly recommend Jeffrey Heffelfinger and Southwest Architects to anyone looking for Architectural
services to design a Jail or Law Enforcement Facility

Sincerely.

S, 22,

Edward A. Miller
Sheriff Shackelford County, Texas
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